

Ruskin Road, Banbury, OX16 9HY Telephone: 01295 251451 Email: office@wykhampark-aspirations.org Web: wykhampark-aspirations.org

Miss Sylvia Thomas - Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus

22 July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

What an end to the term – we have been so proud of all of the students who have come into school every day and worked so hard despite the incredible weather we have experienced this week. Their resilience has been truly amazing. Our students never fail to impress me. In our Trust review on Wednesday this week the headquarters staff who came to evaluate our work yet again commented on their politeness and willingness to talk to visitors in school.

I wanted to thank all of you for your support this year. Covid has continued to provide us with challenges but we have resolutely and determinedly stuck to the task of working to recover those lost months at school during the pandemic. We have had major successes on the sports field, an amazing cast performing in Bugsy and trips out in Aspirations week. We are already looking forward to next year and the exciting things we are going to have on offer for our students.

I will write again before the end of August to give you updates but for those of you who like to get their calendars updated ALL students will be returning to school on Monday 5th September. There will be a phased return with Year 7 and Year 12 coming in at 8.40 a.m. and the rest of the school (Year 8, 9, 10, 11 and 13) coming in at 10 a.m.

The welfare team and safeguarding leads will be on standby for any issues that crop up during the holidays – we will always be there to support you if you need it.

It just remains for me to wish you all a safe and happy summer break and we look forward to reconnecting with you in September for another wonderful year at Wykham Park and Futures Institute.

Yours Sincerely

Sylvia Thomas

Executive Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus





